
From: Madou, Ramses
To: Mendez, Zacharias
Subject: Automatic reply: Long Term Park Ave Plans?
Date: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 10:04:05 AM

Thanks for reaching out.  I am out of the office June 10th.

If you need to contact someone quicker than I can respond please contact the following
people:

Wilson Tam for Area and Citywide Transportation Planning and modeling 
Wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov


Kevin Hefner for Policy 
kevin.hefner@sanjoseca.gov

Jessica Zenk Deputy Dir. for Planning and Project Delivery 
Jessica.zenk@sanjoseca.gov

Cheers, 
Ramses Madou 
Division Manager: Planning, Policy, and Sustainability 
Department of Transportation 
City of San Jose 
Cell 650-924-1237 | desk 408-975-3283
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